
The Friends of the Dorothy Neal White Collection

invite you to a talk by 

Nicola Daly

 Meeting Worlds of Words:
 a Fulbright experience in Arizona, U.S.A.

“In October 2019 I flew to Austin Texas to attend the United States International Board on 
Books for Young People (USBBY) regional conference, and this marked the start of four 
months based at the Worlds of Words Collection at the University of Arizona with Professor 
Kathy Short. At the heart of Fulbright New Zealand Scholarship awards is the notion of 
exchange. My proposal emphasised that I wanted to learn how to develop the Waikato 
Picturebook Research Unit based on the Worlds of Words Center. In this presentation I will 
describe the application process and how I developed the teaching and research programme
in my proposal. I will also share some experiences from the Fulbright Fellowship, introducing
you to the Worlds of Words Collection, the Children’s Literature Assembly within NCTE, and 
the Guadalajara Book Festival.” 

Nicola Daly

Nicola is a Senior Lecturer in the Division of Education at the University of Waikato, where she teaches
courses in children’s literature and language learning and pedagogy. She is the Co-director of the

Waikato Picturebook Research Unit. Her research focus is multilingual picturebooks.

Tuesday 11 August 2020

5.30 pm for drinks and nibbles, 6.00 pm talk

Ground Floor, National Library of New Zealand, Wellington

(Use the Molesworth Street entrance)

Gold coin donation from non-members appreciated, new members welcomed

We look forward to seeing you there
http://www.dnwfriends.nzl.org/


